
Illinois Budget Billing: 

Ameren (Budget Billing)  

Budget Billing is available on both the XOOM Energy and utility (Ameren) portion of 
your charges.  If you are currently enrolled on a Budget Billing plan, you will remain on it 
after switching to XOOM Energy.  If you are not enrolled in Budget Billing and would like 
to be, please contact Ameren Customer Care at 800.755.5000. 

 

Commonwealth Edison (Budget Billing) 

Budget Billing is available on both the XOOM Energy and utility (ComEd) portion of your 
charges.  If you are currently enrolled on a Budget Billing plan, you will remain on it after 
switching to XOOM Energy.  If you are not enrolled in Budget Billing and would like to 
be, please contact ComEd Customer Care at 800.334.7661. 

 

North Shore Gas Company (Budget Billing) 

Budget Billing is only available on the utility (North Shore) portion of your charges.  If 
you are currently enrolled on a Budget Billing plan, you will remain on it after switching 
to XOOM Energy.  If you are not enrolled in Budget Billing and would like to be, please 
contact North Shore Customer Care at 856.556.6005. 

 

Northern Illinois Gas Company (Budget Plan) 

The Budget Plan is only available on the utility (Nicor) portion of your charges.  If you 
are currently enrolled on a Budget Plan, you will remain on it after switching to XOOM 
Energy.  If you are not enrolled on a Budget Plan and would like to be, please contact 
Nicor Customer Care at 888.642.6478. 

 

The Peoples Gas Light & Coke Company (Budget Billing) 

Budget Billing is only available on the utility (Peoples) portion of your charges.  If you 
are currently enrolled on a Budget Billing plan, you will remain on it after switching to 
XOOM Energy.  If you are not enrolled in Budget Billing and would like to be, please 
contact Peoples Customer Care at 866.556.6002. 


